
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN
Monday, August 28, 2023
A-Day

TODAY’S EVENTS
Advisory Class BEll Schedule [Before First Period]
First Day of School --- Freshman’s First Hurrah!
Class of 2027 Pizza Lunch, Borth lunches, Front Lawn
Dance Senior Kickoff, Auditorium, 2:30pm
JV/Varsity Soccer vs Green Level, Jack Spain Stadium, 4:30/6:30pm

FYI: The Daily Announcements Bulletin [DAB] is posted on Broughton Magnet High School Homepage. Visit
https://www.wcpss.net/broughtonhs , or use the QR code below.

DABs Scholarship Bulletins: College Rep Visits

PARENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

Here is the weekly message for our families

The 1st PTSA General Membership Meeting will be held Wednesday, August 30th at 6pm. Join us in the
Auditorium to connect with other Broughton parents & learn about the exciting events planned for this
year. Meeting agenda & prior meeting minutes can are viewable HERE. Bonus, join the PTSA before the
meeting & pick up a special - not sold at the school store - Broughton memento. Must attend in person to
receive.

The Broughton High School Pantry supports our students and staff and families who are in need of food,
clothing, toiletries, household items and school supplies. Students with needs are identified by teachers
and counselors. The pantry is open every Monday and Thursday from 6:55-7:25 am and 2:15-2:45 pm.
This outreach activity is supported through donations from students, staff, families and interfaith
outreach organizations. We will be doing pantry collections throughout the year as needed so watch your
class emails for the list of needed items. In addition we welcome financial donations at any time; funds
donated will be used to purchase needed items throughout the school year. Checks should be written to:
Broughton Food Pantry and mailed to Broughton Food Pantry, ATTN: Betsy Graves or Chris Bates, 723 St.
Mary’s Street, Raleigh NC 27605.

IMPORTANT DATES

● Monday, September 4: Labor Day Holiday (no school)

● Wednesday, September 6: Meet the Teacher, 5:30-7:30pm at Broughton

GLOBAL POINTS OF PROGRESS - More of Chile’s “stolen babies” are finding their biological families. Tens of
thousands of babies were adopted illegally during the 1970s and 1980s under the dictatorship of Augusto
Pinochet. Tirth mothers were often told that their children were stillborn or were threatened into silence by
government, church, and health care professionals who then facilitated foreign adoptions, in many cases to
lower the national poverty rate.

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL]

https://www.wcpss.net/broughtonhs
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1CxwB92eO9nN8tS3w9CWGAypLA6k_SaEB?usp=sharing
https://m7scym5f.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fbhs.memberhub.com%2Fw%2Fmeeting/1/0100018a09766f96-2aec97ef-492e-429f-b7d5-4640a83667ff-000000/4HKfR_aEyBL9iTSqQpP7N4TSpGw=335


Students will follow an approved schedule provided at the beginning of the school year based on
their course requests from Spring. Schedule adjustments will only be considered for the following
reasons during the first five days of the school year:

● Student has a hole in their schedule or too many courses scheduled
● Student has duplicate courses
● Student has already received credit for the course
● Student has not met the prerequisite for the course
● Student needs a specific course to meet graduation requirements

**If students have a schedule change request due to one of the above reasons, they should log in to
their Wake ID accounts and submit their request through the Broughton Course Change Request
Form. All change requests must be submitted through this form and not through an individual email
to your counselor.

Come to the first Model UN meeting of the year on Wednesday, August 30 after school in
Mr. Kibret's room: 2406!

Come to our first SAFE recycling THIS FRIDAY after school in room 264!

Juniors & Seniors who are eligible for OFF-CAMPUS LUNCH PASSES: Lunch passes will be available in
the lobby outside of the small gym before and after school today and tomorrow.

Just a friendly reminder - NOTHING should be attached to the painted walls, doors etc. Even
painter's tape will remove the paint. There are tack strips in the hallway, metal lockers can
handle painter's tape, bulletin boards etc...If it has paint on it don't attach anything! Our
walls cannot handle tape like new walls with paint. Flyers should be taken down after an
event has been completed!

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS]

Seniors interested in being considered for Broughton’s nomination for the Levine Scholars Program
at UNC-Charlotte: Scholars will receive full tuition, room, board, books and mandatory fees for eight
semesters of undergraduate study. Scholars will also have access to funding for four summer
experiences, up to an $8,000 service grant and a professional development fund. The combined
value of the scholarship over four years is $105,000 for North Carolina residents. To request a
nomination form, email Mr. Rudder at Jrudder@wcpss.net or stop by the Guidance Resource Center
[Room 1209]. Completed forms must be returned to Mr. Rudder no later than Friday, September 15.

Seniors interested in the Parks Scholarship Program at NCSU: North Carolina State University’s Park
Scholarship is a four-year award valued at $120,000 including the full cost of education, and funding
for a personal computer, educational trips, retreats, seminars, and grant opportunities. The Park
Scholarship application is currently online at www.park.ncsu.edu and no longer requires an
endorsement from Broughton. To be eligible for the Park Scholarship Program, candidates must be a
United States citizen applying for fall, first-year admission into a baccalaureate program at NC State.
Deadline for applications is November 1, 2023.

Interested in Campbell University: Campbell University's School of Engineering is offering two in-person events this
fall! Learn about Campbell’s Innovative 21st Century Engineering Program. Join Faculty, Staff, and Students in
Hands-On Design Challenges. September 30th for high school students, Registration is free, but space is limited.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe13BCja9__74RtlGSXw_639kY_hv_DPI28D3Ssc4-bw5hZEA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe13BCja9__74RtlGSXw_639kY_hv_DPI28D3Ssc4-bw5hZEA/viewform
mailto:Jrudder@wcpss.net
http://www.park.ncsu.edu
https://engineering.campbell.edu/


The lunch included is 2 slices of pizza, bottled water and a cookie. To register visit
https://cuweb.wufoo.com/forms/w1b8shc40d752kk/ .

College & University Reps Visiting Broughton

College of Charleston Thursday, September 7 B-Day 10:00am
UNC-Wilmington Thursday, October 5 A-Day 10:00am
University of Georgia Wednesday, October 11 B-Day 8:30am
University of Richmond Tuesday, October 17 B-Day 10:00am
Sewanee University Thursday, October 19 B-Day 8:00am

Seniors and juniors may sign up to meet with college representatives who visit Broughton
throughout the school year. Please sign up to attend here.

2024 SUMMER OPPORTUNITIES

[Link to the list that is posted on CFNC with summer enrichment opportunities]
https://www2.cfnc.org/studentEnrichment

https://cuweb.wufoo.com/forms/w1b8shc40d752kk/
https://forms.gle/W1jCKzT4i9yqGhG16
https://www2.cfnc.org/studentEnrichment











